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Two Summer 2009 Co-ops just became available; they are posted on the bulletin 
board behind DOC student mail folders and are on Job Zone. 

  

One is an unpaid internship in the promotions and programming department at 
WLGZ-FM (Rochester). The second pays $10/hour and is at Finger Lakes 
Community College (FLCC, Canandaigua), involves technical editing, and FLCC 
indicates a preference for a graduate student – PTC majors should consider 
applying for this position. 
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